
   

 

Every child will be given a heart by their Teacher on 11th February so 

they can share LOVE in the local community this half term.  On this day 

children can come to school in their own clothes and wear something RED. 
 

 

Please hide your heart for someone else to find because a random act of 

kindness goes a very long way to brighten up someone else’s day! 
 

 

We would be really grateful if you are able to return the love and support 

the School with a suggested donation for both the heart and non-

uniform day of £2.   
 

 

Every donation is hugely appreciated and will help us achieve our 

fundraising target for the new FOREST SCHOOL!.  
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